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Liege, May 25th, 1882

My dear Mr. Sander,

I consider going to Ghent tonight and to stay there until the evening of the 26th and arrive in London in the morning of the 27th.

I took my little niece with me and I wanted to show her many things in Dresden, Leipzip, Erfurt, Wartburg, Frankfurt, Cologne, and Aachen; that is why the journey took so long.

I need a good specimen of Cattleya aurea and Cypripedium spicerianum magnificum for Prince B..??? and I hope that you have not sold all of the Cattleyas, Phalaenopsis schillerianum and amabilis, and Od. alexander. I shall require 25 each of Phalaenopsis and 50 Od. alexander. for Rothschild. I am telling you this so that you can organise yourself; I would like to get all of these from you, if possible good specimens and not too expensive so that we can beat Low, for Rotschild has bought up to now from Low, Veitch and Linden. Rotshild is a very good customer who is likely to buy for large amounts of money if he has been served well; this is to be a trial.
Professor Mooren was in England a few weeks ago and he was told that Low had gone crazy over his large importation. They told him to see a doctor and he went, but could not be reached. He wanted to visit you but had been told that there is nothing to be seen at your place. He will soon buy orchids, one or two of each of the ones you import.

Looking forward to our imminent reunion, 

B Roezl
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